
 
It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of Diana Nesbitt, the wife of IPAC Canada’s 
President, Bruce Gamage. Diana died in a traffic accident on Monday April 14th. Diana was a devoted wife 
and mother, and cared for others in her job at the Delta Hospice Society. 
 
There will be a celebration of Diana's life in approximately three weeks; date and time have yet to be 
arranged. If you would like to attend, please contact the Provincial Infection Control Network of British 
Columbia at picnet@phsa.ca to be put on the notification list, and they will send you the announcement 
once the details are finalized. 
 
If anyone wishes to make a contribution in Diana's memory, the family would appreciate donations to the 
Delta Hospice Society or the Rotary Foundation International. Again, you can contact PICNet for details on 
how to send any donations. 
 
Any letters of condolence should be sent to Bruce Gamage and Family through the offices of PICNet. 
 
Suite 504-1001 West Broadway 
Vancouver BC  V6H 4B1 
 
IPAC Canada President-elect Suzanne Rhodenizer Rose will be Acting President during Bruce’s absence. 
 
We know that our members will join us in keeping Bruce and his family in their thoughts and prayers during 
this difficult time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gerry Hansen 
Executive Director 
IPAC Canada 
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